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TO:  Members, Board of Education 
 Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Chris Jasculca, Director of Policy, Planning and Communications  
 
RE: Update on Freedom of Information Act requests  
 
DATE:      March 19, 2013 
 
The following is the only Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request the district has received since the last 
Board of Education meeting on February 26, 2013.  
 
Michael Mazza, a resident of Chicago, submitted a FOIA request via e-mail on March 12, 2013 at 9:34 a.m. in 
which he asked for “a complete (i.e. with all exhibits and attachments) copy of the current waste and recycling 
hauling/disposal contract(s) for the Oak Park Elementary School District 97.” 
 
After consulting with Therese O’Neill, the assistant superintendent for finance and operations, and Norm Lane, 
the director of buildings and grounds, I responded to Mr. Mazza’s request via e-mail on March 13, 2013 at 
10:43 a.m. and informed him that there is not contract for these services because the district’s waste and 
recycling hauling and disposal are handled by the Village of Oak Park.  
 

 
970 Madison    Oak Park    Illinois    60302    ph: 708.524.3000    fax: 708.524.3019    www.op97.org 


